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Area “Partners in Preparedness” urge holiday safety

As thousands of Southeast Texas residents take to the roads or welcome loved ones into their homes this holiday season, Beaumont Fire-Rescue and the Civil Air Patrol’s Spindletop Cadet Squadron urge the public to devote a few extra minutes to residential and travel safety.
Overloaded electrical outlets, unattended appliances left on, and holiday trees positioned too close to electrical or heat sources cause the majority of home fires. 

Beaumont Fire-Rescue recommends:

· Using surge protectors to avoid short-circuiting wall connections

· Avoiding the use of appliances to heat homes

· Checking electrical tree decorations for frayed or cracked areas in advance of use

· Replacing heater filters and vacuuming air vents before raising the thermostat 

Preventative vehicle maintenance can help ensure safe and timely arrival.

The Civil Air Patrol’s Spindletop Cadet Squadron urges motorists to:
· Check vehicle hoses, fluid levels and battery terminals

· Carry extra fuses, radiator coolant and water

· Maintain correct tire pressure

· Assemble a vehicle safety kit, with flares or reflectors, first aid items, blankets and drinking water

· Plan travel routes in advance and share with relatives.
Your Partners in Preparedness, the Civil Air Patrol and Beaumont Fire-Rescue wish everyone in Southeast Texas a safe, memorable Holiday Season.

For more on year-round home safety, 
       For community disaster readiness information,
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